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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Retirement of our founder, mary ann sterling
We would like to announce that our beloved founder, Mary Ann Sterling, retired in July 2024. Mary Ann has graciously agreed to continue working with us as a consultant, and she will also remain on our board of directors. We are committed to carrying on the legacy that Mary Ann started, and with the support of our clients and wonderful community partners, we can achieve great things. 

Fundraisers
Seeking volunteers to form a fundraising committee. 
There will be no Spring Golf tournament. Next tournament will be November 1st. watch for more details.
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March Newsletter
New support group Meeting at the sunfower house
We are pleased to announce that a new support group meeting has been added at The Sunflower House, located in West Melbourne. Unfortunately, the church in Titusville needed their choir room for other activities. As a result, we are currently searching for a new meeting place in Titusville. 
Partnership with uf/ifas extension
We have exciting news! We have partnered with UF/IFAS Extension to offer courses to our clients. These courses are designed to help you cope with your current situation and provide valuable support and information.  
"Grandparents are the gentle breeze of wisdom and love that nurture the seeds of our dreams. They are silent protectors and unwavering supporters who turn fleeting moments into cherished memories and teach us the true essence of unconditional love."
Upcoming events and announcements
T.A.R.G.E.T Training Courses
Our T.A.R.G.E.T Training courses will start on Monday March 28th and will be one session every week until Monday May 5th. We have some wonderful speakers and invite you to visit our website grg-brevard.org to see this fantastic lineup. Don’t miss out on these enriching sessions!
Special Celebration
It’s a surprise! Mary Ann’s birthday is on April 7th. We will have cake and pizzas for all. Please keep this a secret, as we want to make this a wonderful surprise for her. Please call the office to RSVP, 321-631-7776.
Support our cause
If you would like to contribute to our cause please visit our website at grg-brevard.org. Your donations make a significant difference and help us continue the essential work we do. 
Thank you for your continued support!
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